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10 February, 2017
Abdel Halabi
GAMCI
11 Rae Crescent
CHURCHILL VIC 3842

Dear Mr Halabi

Thank you for your generous donation to Australian Red Cross. Your support is more crucial than ever as the
humanitarian situation in Syria worsens. 

You are now helping the Red Cross and Red Crescent to provide vital assistance including food, water,
shelter, emergency health care, personal support and warm blankets.

Your help will go a long way in providing humanitarian support to millions of people affected by the Syrian
conflict.

To find out more about the vital work we are doing in Syria and neighbouring countries, please visit
http://www.redcross.org.au/syriacrisis.aspx

On behalf of Red Cross and all the people you are helping, please accept our sincere thanks. 

Yours sincerely,

 

Judy Slatyer
Chief Executive Officer
Australian Red Cross
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For all inquiries please contact us on 1800 811 700 or email contactus@redcross.org.au

DESCRIPTION QTY PRICE
(EX GST) GST TOTAL

(INC GST)

Syria Crisis Appeal 1 $900.00 $0.00 $900.00

Donations of $2 and over are tax deductible TOTAL EX GST $900.00

GST $0.00

TOTAL INC GST (Paid) $900.00

Red Cross will use your personal information to facilitate the primary purpose for its initial collection (e.g. process your donation, membership payments
and purchases etc.). We may also use it for direct marketing such as informing you about our work and how your support has helped vulnerable
people in the community. You may opt out of receiving direct marketing or request amendments to your personal information by contacting us on
1800 811700 or contactus@redcross.org.au. You can access the privacy collection notice at www.redcross.org.au/supporterprivacy.


